

Downstage Theatre Trust 12 Cambridge Terrace P O Box 9441 Wellington New Zealand

Telephone 64 4 801 6946 Fax 64 4 801 6948 Email - theatre@downstage.co.nz www.downstage.co.nz

Peter Feeney P O Box 91-761 Auckland Mail Centre Auckland 1030

19 June 2009

Dear Peter

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you from all of us here at Downstage for bringing us a well crafted and truly unique show in *A Night with Beau Tyler*. Your passion for your craft and desire to engage with audiences of all ages was inspiring. I hope you found the show a success in terms of audience response, positive reviews and the experience you had here in Wellington.

I hope to see you back again, and I trust the experience here has been a good one. The show had such a positive impact on our audiences, and you are a delight to have as part of the Downstage 'team'.

I wish you all the best with your future projects.

Warm regards

Hilary Beaton Director/CEO

Downstage Theatre

G:\Associate\Correspondence\2009\09 Thank you letters\Peter Feeney.doc



MAIOR FUNDING FROM





